
Answers to question on notice – NoWestConnex Annandale. 

 

The CHAIR: Roughly what date? What month? 

Mr DUDLEY-SMITH: I would have to look it up. I cannot tell you that accurately now. 

 

The answer to this question from the chair is:   November 2015 

 

All the best 

Richard Dudley-Smith 

 

 


